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SAN DIEGO A

DATE:
TIME:

LOCATION:

SPEAKER:

TOPIC:

RESERVATIONS :

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

P.0. BOX

SSOCIATION OF GEOLOGISTS

OCTOBER MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

Thursday, October 28, 1976

Social Hour - 6:00 p.m.
Dinner - 7:00 p.m.
Speaker - 8:00 p.m.

Note: Social hour will be held in the cocktail lounge
and will convene to the meeting room at 7:00 p.m.

01d Ox - Mission Valley
881 Camino del Rio South
San Diego, California (formerly the Jolly Ox)

Mr. Richard Simons - Mr. Simons is a 1959 graduate of M.I.T.
with a B.S. in Geophysics and Geology. After about eight

“years with Teledyne Geotech in Texas, working on detection

of underground explosions, he came west. He is working at
the Institute of Geophysics at Scripps, and is involved in
computer work with both the Department of Oceanography and
Department of Solid Earth Geophysics. While working in the
latter, he became interested in the seismicity of San Diego.

Seismicity of San Djego, 1934 - 1974

Mr. Simons will discuss his development of a model of seismic
velocities for tke San.Diego area from quarry blasts and the
subsequent use of this data to relocate all of the earthquakes
in this area. These locations can then be evaluated and
compared with the known Tocal fault picture.

Please call for reservations by 11:00 a.m. on Thursday,
October 28 at 224-2911.

As if you hadn't guessed, the one day seminar to be held in
October never got off the ground. This was due primarily
to the chairman's busy schedule (a 1ittle item called
studying for the State Registration test) and the general
upswing in work for the rest of the members. It perhaps
can be held some time early next year.
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Meetings will be held for the rest of the year. The
November meeting will be a joint meeting with the soils
section of A.S.C.E.

Ken Sherrod is now with Southern California Testing Lab.
Best of luck in your new job.

And then there was the group of people who took the exam(s)
for State Registration and/or Certification. #What a trip!
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